

Date: 26/5/2020

Hello!

From everyone at Briar Ridge Vineyard we're excited to let you know the time has finally come for you to <u>#setyourmaptomountview</u> and for us to open the Cellar Door for wine tastings once again. We are ecstatic to say the least...but...there are just a couple of things we need to ask of you so that our doors can stay open and we can all enjoy the magic of Mount View.

- Bookings are essential and with every wine tasting we will provide you with a tasting tumbler to take with you.
- Bookings for the moment will only be available on Friday, Saturday and Sunday at these times 10am, 11am, 12pm, 1pm, 2pm, 3pm and 4pm. Our tastings will be approx. 45 minutes so that we have 15 minutes between bookings to thoroughly sanitize all surfaces ensuring the health and safety of our team and visitors. We know this one is tricky but it's key for our small team to keep everyone safe including ourselves.
- Our famed cheese and antipasto platters will be available and offered as individual platters, these must be pre-ordered. Cheese Platter \$15 per person and Antipasto Platter \$20 per person.
- To make a booking call 02 4990 3670 or email <u>cellardoor@briarridge.com.au</u> The maximum group size that we can accommodate at this time is 10 persons.

Our hope is that as restrictions ease and the COVID-19 cases in <u>#nsw</u> and <u>#australia</u> continue towards zero our booking requirements and times can also become more flexible. Though just for the moment we appreciate your understanding and look forward to hearing from you to make a booking at our Cellar Door for tasting soon!

-End-

For further media and advertising enquiries please contact Alexandria Carruthers, Operations and Communications Manager. <a href="mailto:alexandriac@briarridge.com.au">alexandriac@briarridge.com.au</a> | 02 4990 3670

## Find us off the beaten track.